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This has been a year of many blessings from God and much faithful service from our

congregation and staff. I am so encouraged to be a part of the work of God in Langley

and beyond. As Elders, our desire is to be the best stewards we can be with both

people and physical and financial resources. 

One of the areas that we have focused on as an elder board in 2023 has been a review

of who is eligible to serve on the elder board as well as all levels of pastoral leadership.

As many will know, North Langley community church has been a soft

complementarian church for its history. However, after careful study, prayer, counsel,

and discussions with the members of NLCC, we determined it was time to review this

policy and explore expanding all leadership opportunities to both women and men for

all leadership roles across the church. After many months of deep study and

discussion, the elder board determined that moving forward, all leadership positions

would be available to all members of our church. This is a great development and one

that will only enrich and expand our capacity to extend the mission of our church and

the gospel to our community and beyond. The women of NLCC have and will continue

to provide leadership and tireless effort to see the best things happen in and through

our church. Thanks again to all who have been a part of this process.

Beyond this important development, there have been many wonderful things

happening at our church. The launch of our third campus in Aldergrove is without a

doubt one of the highlights. Our church has responded in so many important ways

through supporting and attending this and our Yorkson campus. 

People have continued to be generous in their giving, which has enabled our church to

continue to reach and serve people locally and around the world. We’ve had one of the

largest Alpha groups we’ve ever had this year, and our other ministries have continued

to flourish. May God continue to give us a vision to reach out with the gospel to our

neighbours and others that God brings into our lives.

We are blessed to have a dedicated staff who equip us all to carry out God’s work in

the communities of Walnut Grove, Yorkson, Aldergrove and beyond. Blessings!

Rob Rhea



AGENDA

2

 WELCOME,  WORSHIP +  PRAYER

 PASTOR MATTHEW

 MEMBERSHIP TESTIMONIES

 ELDER AFFIRMATION +  RE-AFFIRMATIONS

 AFFIRMATION:  MARIAN SEINEN

 RE-AFFIRMATIONS:  JON MAIR,  JORDAN GOERTZ

 STAFF UPDATES

 RESULTS OF BALLOTS

 BUDGET PRESENTATION +  AFFIRMATION

 ALDERGROVE +  YORKSON UPDATES

 WORSHIP

 RESULTS OF BALLOTS

 CLOSING PRAYER
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June 12, 2023
Member Check-In: 6:30pm

Meeting Starts: 7:00pm

https://www.nlcc.ca/users/jon-mair
https://www.nlcc.ca/users/jordan-goertz
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BUDGET


